DESIGN, ACCESS AND HERITAGE STATEMENT
Proposed alterations and extension to 38 Beulah Road Tunbridge Wells
DESIGN ELEMENT:-

·    
Use:-
The proposed new area has been designed to provide a useable space for the formation of a self-contained drying room for the use of the residents, together with a new cleaner’s cupboard, separate from the electrical distribution cupboard, as required by the fire brigade, for safety reasons.  Together with a level entrance landing and ramped access to improve disabled access. It is now proposed to install a new replacement oil-fired boiler within the Drying room, omit the previously approved draught lobby to the existing entrance area to the flats, together with the Pitched roof over part of the lobby and drying room areas and replace this with a flat roof over the new Drying Room areas. By introducing these cost saving amendments it will enable improvement of this much needed facility to be constructed, within the available budget.
·       Amount:-

The volume of the new proposal has been kept to a minimum in order to preserve natural daylight and ventilation to the windows within the recessed main entrance area to the accommodation.
·   
Layout:-
The layout has been arranged to suit the accommodation of the areas required for the electrical mains cupboard, drying room, cleaner’s cupboard and disabled wheelchair access. 





·   
Scale:-

The scale of the proposal will be compatible with the existing building.
·    
Landscaping:-
There is no landscaping involved other than the replacement of the existing concrete path access to the entrance by a non-slip concrete raised flat landing and ramp.
·   
Appearance:-



The appearance of the proposal will be in keeping with the existing building due to the external finishes to brickwork, roof tiling and joinery all being selected match the existing.
·     Access Element:-

Access will remain as existing, but modified to suit Part ‘M’ access  requirements.
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